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11th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 Trip to BBOB RFC Ground. 

 

As part of Year 4’s Spring term learning, they will be studying Natural Disasters. To support this 

work the children will be going to the BBOB RFC ground on the afternoon of Friday 26th January. 

The trip includes looking at the river and surrounding environment. 

 

School is subsidising the cost of the coach but we would request a contribution of £3.50. A 
requirement of the 1988 Education Reform Act is that the school has a charging policy.  This 
policy states that the charges for insurance, transport, entrance fees and contingency are to be 
requested as a voluntary contribution.  However, it must be understood that if we do not receive 
enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with the trip.  By giving permission for 
your child to attend, you are committing yourself to pay for the cost of the trip. 
  

The trip will take place during school hours. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed in school uniform for this day, with a suitable coat and 
footwear for walking across a field. 
 
Please can you ensure payment of £3.50 is paid at the latest by Thursday, 25th January 2018 via 
our online payment system, ParentPay.  An electronic permission slip will be sent shortly for your 
completion.  If you have any queries, please speak to the Office Staff.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Denton and Mrs. Tearle 

Year 4 Teachers. 
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